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Approximately twenty Canadian furniture manufacturers responded 

to the Department's request for information to support the 

study. These companies are interested in marketing a wide range 

of furniture products in the United States. This report bas 

 been prepared not only with these companies but with the entire 

breadth and potential of the industry in mind. 


